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It is incredible to think that we are nearly at the end of another half term! It has been a busy couple of weeks 
here at KingΩs Academy College Park which you can read about in this fortnightΩs newsletter! 
 

Our PTA are working hard with fundraising for the school and are holding a second hand sale for World Book Day 

on the playgrounds next Thursday and Friday. This is a great way to reduce unnecessary costs associated with the 

event, which we are very excited about!  

 

Our English Team are working hard on ensuring the day is fun and engaging for all our pupils, and with an extra 

few challenges along the wayΧ  

 

Safeguarding Concern æ Tik Tok 

This week we revisited how to be safe online as part of Safer Internet Day on 8th February.  

It has become apparent that pupils in the junior school are using apps, in particular Tik Tok, which are not 

suitable for children under the age of 13 (age must be verified before using). Furthermore, their profiles 

are not private, which creates a significant safeguarding risk.   

Please make sure that if you are allowing your child to access these apps that you ensure they do so safely. 

The Year 6 team have worked with individual pupils, however pupils in all year groups are using this app. 

For more advice please visit the UK Safer Intenet Centre social media guides or the Tik Tok website. A 

parent guide has been sent along with this newsletter.  

Diary Dates 
Monday 14th February: Year 5 Swimming 
Thursday 17th February: PTA World Book Day costume sale 
Friday 17th February: PTA World Book Day costume sale 

Friday 17th February: LAST DAY OF HALF TERM ς NORMAL SCHOOL TIMES 
 

Monday 21st February ς Friday 25th February: HALF TERM ς School Closed 
 
Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day 
Tuesday 8th March: Parents Evening 
Thursday 10th March: Parents Evening 
Friday 11th March: Bags for Schools collection 

 

 
 

 

 

Safer 

Interne t 

Well done to Year 3 who have had the best attendance every 

week in the Junior School since the beginning of January! 

Redgrave Class have had 100% attendance this week ς only 

achieved once before by Akabusi Class earlier in the term!  

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/social-media-guides
https://www.tiktok.com/safety/en/safety-privacy-controls/
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